
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE"^^® 
6/25/2025 
.DOCUMENT NO. 0520872025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 9:27 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Rate Increases 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 8:51 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Rate Increases 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: Mark Coats <markcoatspresident@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2025 12:50 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate Increases 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Pastor Mark Coats 
Please allow me take this opportunity to express my support for the FPL rate increase. Fpl and its great staff, like 
Mr.Baldwin and his team who truly put customers first. 
Thank you for all the community support you guys give year round!!!! 

Sent from my iPhone 
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